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16th September 2022 
 

 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
 
Sibling Photograph Opportunity  
 
 
As mentioned in our recent letter The Mead and Auriol will work together so that sibling across both 
schools can have a photograph together.  
 
To help us organise this, if you have siblings at both schools and you would like to have a joint photo 
please complete the Parentmail form which you will receive shortly by Wednesday 21st September 
2022.  Please note we will only photograph sibling where consent has been received by completing 
the Parentmail form.  
 
Kind regards, 
The Mead School Officer Team 
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